
 
 

 

Year 3 & Year 6 visiting the library - Monday 26th June 
On Monday 26th June, Year 3 and Year 6 will be visiting Earlsdon Library. Please ensure they have with them their 

library cards and any books they have loaned. 

 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

     

  

23rd June 2023 

TICKETS NOW ON SALE! 

Year 6 are happy to present 
their end of year production, 

'PORRIDGE' with Year 5 
accompanying vocally. 

Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 
12th July 2023 at 6pm. 

Tickets now available via 
Pay360.  

Children’s Mile 2023 
On Sunday, we took part in The Children’s 

Mile at the War Memorial Park which 
brought together runners from sixteen 

schools across the City. We are immensely 
grateful to our staff, parent helpers and 

everyone who came to support the children 
despite the very early start! Our All Souls’ 

runners made us very proud and there was a 
fabulous atmosphere. A special shout out to 
Ross in Year 4 who finished in an incredible 

4th place and was closely followed by Mr 
Youson’s son, Callum, who joined our team 

and finished in 5th place. Amazing! 
 



 
 

Sports Day – please read! 
Sports Day will still go ahead on Friday 7th July for Nursery (10am to 11am, with parents welcome join the children for 

refreshments after) and Reception through to Year 4 between 1pm and 3pm. Year 5 & 6 will now be at Bablake 
rehearsing the end of year play and so their sports day will now be on Friday 14th July between 9:15am and 10:45am.  
There will be an ice cream van on site for much of the sports day event on 7th July – please ensure you pay online via 

Pay360 for your child’s ice cream as they will receive these at break time before the events start. 
Rest assured that Year 5 & 6 will not miss out as Kev will drive his van to Bablake to serve them there on the 7th   

Parish Picnic – Saturday 8th July 
 

You are most welcome to join us at the Parish picnic in the church garden on Saturday 8th July between 12 and 2pm. 
We hope to see as many parents and children there as possible. 

 
 

Attendance 
 

Attendance for the week ending 16th June 2023 

Year R Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 
Whole 
School 

Whole School Year to 
date 

89.3% 89.7% 97.0% 95.3% 95.7% 96.0% 96.8% 94.0% 94.8% 

 
Late marks (before the close of register) recorded for the week ending 23rd June 2023: 

Monday 19/6 Tuesday 20/6 Wednesday 21/6 Thursday 22/6 Friday 23/6 Total 

7 4 2 4 6 23 

 
Chicken pox and sickness bugs have continued impact attendance last week and saw it, once again, fall below our 

yearly average.  Punctuality has improved, overall, this week following last week’s spike.  Parents of all children who 
are late (either before or after the close of register) will, from this week, receive an automated notification of this, via 

StudyBugs on a Friday. 

 

Pre-loved clothing event – we need your donations! 
We are still appealing for donations of children's clothing or uniform in good condition and would be grateful if these 
could  be brought into school over the next week.  Many families have benefited this year from the kind donations of 
others and this is something that we would like to continue, not only to reduce the financial burden of uniform, but 

also in our drive to live in an more sustainable way.  Thank you in advance! 

Children on site prior to 8:30am 
Children should not be entering the school building prior to the gates being opened by a school adult at 8:30am.  We 
have recently had a number of children who have attempted or managed to get into the building prior to this which 

is, obviously, a significant health and safety risk. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Chicken Pox 
We have had a number of chicken pox cases within the school. Please do keep checking for spots appearing on your 

child, particularly in the Early Years. The NHS guidance regarding chicken pox can be found here: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/ 

 
 
 
 

Please can we remind you to register for both Studybugs (to report your child’s absence or 
lateness) and School Food United to ensure your child is able to have their desired lunch. 

Please contact the school office if you need any assistance. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/chickenpox/


 
 

 

  
 
 
 

Reception: Harrison & Zachary 
Year 1: Wren & Dawson 
Year 2: Antonia & Harry 
Year 3: Austin & Aurora 
Year 4: Grace & Zachary 
Year 5: Stanley & Aoife 

Year 6: Eujhan & Damian 
 

 
 

Jerusalem Nazareth Bethlehem Cana 

346 330 213 379 

WINNERS: CANA 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Year Event Time 

Mon 26th Jun 3/6 Visiting the library AM 

Tues 27th Jun Team Y3/4 Girls Football presentation AM 

Group Swimming – bring your kits! 12:30pm 

1/5 Class mass – all welcome! 9:30am 
Thu 29th Jun Team Y5/6 football-v-SMSB (home) 3:30pm 

 

Please can we remind you of the 
importance of paying for any 

outstanding trips or events via 
Pay360. Please do not hesitate to 

contact Mrs Rae if you are 
struggling to cover the cost of any 
upcoming trips/events. Cash can 
also be dropped into the school 
office if you are struggling with 

Pay360. Many thanks! 

Sports News 
 

A team of Year 3-6 children attended the 
annual Catholic Athletics competition at 

Warwick University. It was an incredibly hot 
day and we faced some very strong 

competition. Sadly we didn’t finish in the top 
three. However, our Year 6 boys relay team 

did place 2nd in their event! Well done to 
everyone who took part  

 
We’ve also taken part in National Sports Week 
and the children have enjoyed a wide range of 
activities every day, including a whole school 

dance off with Mrs Cooke! A video of their 
week will be available on the website shortly – 

please do take a look! 


